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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage Two  

Project update – March 2021 
 
 

Dear Residents/Businesses/Property Owner 
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) provides the following update regarding 
construction works on the Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage Two.  
 

Golden Grove Road, Park Lake Drive to Kunzea Way 

Construction activities include major earthworks and drainage works, installation of lighting conduits, asphalt 
works, footpath, and kerb and gutter works.   
 

Work hours: Monday to Saturday, from 7am to 5pm, until late September 2021. 

 

Pedestrian Access 

Pedestrians are advised to take care when travelling through the area and observe signage of path closures. 
For safety reasons there may be some restricted access. Pedestrians are advised not to enter fenced off areas 
under construction while works are undertaken (Refer: Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage Two: 
Pedestrian Access Map).  
 

Bus Stops 

Bus stop 51 and 52 on the western side are under construction and temporarily closed, and expected to be 
operational by late April 2021. Bus stop 61, on the southern side of the Grove Way, is currently closed until 
further notice. 
 
Notices are on the bus stops to inform passengers of the changes. 
 
All other bus stops within the vicinity of the construction area will remain open (Refer: Golden Grove Road 
Upgrade Project – Stage Two: Pedestrian Access Map).  
 
For more information regarding changes to bus stops and timetables, please visit: www.adelaidemetro.com.au. 

 

Traffic Management   

Golden Grove Road, The Grove Way and Yatala Vale Road will remain open to traffic with a 25km/h speed 
restriction in place while workers are onsite. Lane closures and other speed restrictions may apply subject to 
onsite conditions.  
 
Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take care when travelling through the area. Observe speed limits, 
lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  
 
To safely maintain traffic through the existing signalised intersection during construction, a temporary left turn 
slip lane is in operation for northbound traffic turning left onto The Grove way from Golden Grove Road.  

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works, with advance notice provided if there is a need to 
temporarily restrict driveway access. 
 
For real time roadwork information, download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android, or visit: 
www.traffic.sa.gov.au. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the project team on: 
 

 Phone 1300 794 880 or  

 Email dit.ggrup@sa.gov.au. 

 

Further information is available on the project website at: www.dit.sa.gov.au/ggrup. 

 
The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team  

 

 March 2021 

 

http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/
mailto:dit.ggrup@sa.gov.au
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/ggrup


Notification · March 2021 

 

 

  

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage Two: Pedestrian Access Map 

 

 


